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 Rachel Escott OBJEMAIL2015/5959/P 01/12/2015  09:27:11 As an owner/ resident of a flat in Russell Court I object to this change of use. A takeaway facility 

encourages eating on the streets, increased litter, increased external presence and noise right under our 

windows and  very likely an extension of the time people will do all of these things late into the night, 

as it will encourage customers after pub and nightclub closing. Managers of takeaway show much less 

responsibility over the behaviours of their customers than do cafe managers. premises
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